
 
 

CITY OF HAMILTON 
 

N O T I C E     OF    M O T I O N 
 
 

Council Date:  February 10, 2016 
 
 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR A. JOHNSON……………………………………………. 
 
Rescinding Council’s Previous Decision respecting the Liquor Licence 
Application for Coco Bongo Lounge and Dining Located at 303 York Boulevard, in 
the City of Hamilton 
 
WHEREAS the Hamilton Police Service has advised the City of Hamilton that they have 
reversed their previous decision and are now granting approval of the Liquor Licence 
Application for Coco Bongo Lounge and Dining located at 303 York Boulevard in the 
City of Hamilton. 

 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That the October 28, 2015 Council decision objecting to the Liquor Licence Application 
for Coco Bongo Lounge and Dining Located at 303 York Boulevard, in the City of 
Hamilton, which reads as follows, be rescinded: 

 
That the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario (AGCO) be advised 
that the City of Hamilton wishes to object to the Liquor Licence application 
for Coco Bongo Lounge and Dining located at 303 York Boulevard in the 
City of Hamilton as the applicant has been found not suitable to possess a 
liquor licence at this time. 

 


